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Since the Board asked I not go to press on the Calendar until March 2017 there is nothing to report at 

this time.  Sundance Press will not quote this early and hold the prices. 

 

I will say it makes it a little tough for me as March is also the time I am gearing up for the Photo 

Contest.   

 

 

Board Discussion: 

 

The Board ruled in 2014 in order to save monies I hold off from working on the Calendar in 

November.  Instead print it in March the following year.   

 

However, this has created a problem as the Spring Convention Board meeting is not until May 2017.  

How shall John Ludi and I get the approval for the 2017 calendar to be printed in March and the 

quantity, since we cannot obtain a quote from Sundance Press at this time? 

 

 

Submitted, 

Janet Smith 

 

 

 


